
             

 

In honor of Catholic Schools Week, the entire school participated in a service project.  We 
made snack packs for the homeless. Fourth graders were part of the assembly of the snack 
pack bags. It was a wonderful morning helping those in need. Previously, fourth graders en-
joyed a fantastic presentation about the Oriental Stork that lives in Japan from our very own 
Mrs. Leveille's daughter Danielle. She currently resides in Japan and was back in Chicago 
for a visit and was kind enough to come in to do the presentation. The students learned about 
the town that Danielle lives in and about the stork. After the presentation, the students creat-
ed their own origami storks with paper provided by the town hall of the area in Japan where 
Danielle lives. In the final picture, students are enjoying a good old-fashioned game of 
"Duck, Duck, Goose". 


